
From:
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Date: July 6, 2017 5:16:46 PM

Original Message-----
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-08-17 9:14 AM
To: registrar
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-08

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Connie Embleton

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
This is such a slap in the face to residents and businesses who are already buckling under the weight of
the exorbitant, sky-rocketing costs imposed on Ontario consumers by Hydro One!  To add to to the
hardship this company is already causing, would be ludicrous.  Please, we need SOMEBODY to fight for
the consumer and protect us from this financial abuse, especially because we have no other options to
consider when purchasing hydro.

-- Attachment --
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